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I was pleased to join fellow concerned Oregonians in working hard to help get 

Measure 114 on the ballot.  The response was very positive, whether standing in the 

rain, in phone conversations and personal visits. Clearly, voters were in favor of this 

important measure when they voted for its passage in the election.  Now it’s time to 

take this one step to reflect the concerns of the majority of Oregon voters to get 

Measure 114  smoothly implemented this session. -Thank you. Robert Knoll, Portland 


